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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 381 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

03/20 UUMV Bonnywoods Ln Deputies investigated a report of a stolen vehicle by the owner. 

Deputies located the vehicle in the Buffalo Impound yard.  

03/21 Assault Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies responded to a reported assault outside of a business. 

The victim reported that they were struck in the face. The 

victim suffered a broken nose. Suspect was developed and a 

warrant request was completed.  

03/23 Parking Violation Tracey Ln. Deputies responded to investigate a vehicle parked facing the 

wrong direction for several days. The owner of the vehicle was 

notified and moved the vehicle.  

03/26 Welfare Check E. River Rd. Deputies responded to a call about an elderly person wandering 

in the road. Patrol located the subject who appeared to be 

confused. The subject’s family was located. The subject was 

turned over to the family. 

03/26 Fireworks-Use Wallace Dr. Deputies responded to an anonymous caller stating that people 

are using fireworks every night. Deputies located the subjects 

and advised them. No further incident.  

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


